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Daisy Class

Spring!
We have continued our 
spring learning and have 

thought about why we love 
this season. We looked at 

colourful flowers, beautiful 
blossom, baby animals and 

the celebrations we enjoy in 
spring.

Stay and Play
Thank you to all of the 
parents who stayed and 

played this week. The daisies 
had so much fun playing with 
their grown ups and showing 

them around Daisy class. 

Mother's Day
We have spent lots of time 
this week thinking about our 
lovely mummy's! We talked 
about why we are grateful 

for all the things they do for 
us and have made them a 
special card and present! 

Happy Mother's Day!  

Home learning challenge
We have been practising our 

cutting and having a go at 
cutting along a straight line. 
Can you have a go at home? 

You could try a straight line, 
zigzag or perhaps a circle. 
Remember ... keep on going 

and never give up! 

Please help...
We will be making Easter 

bonnets and Easter related 
crafts next week so if you 
have any resources that 

might be useful, please send 
them in and they will be 

hugely appreciated!       
Thank you! 

Eggs!
Our living eggs arrived this week 

and they have already ALL 
hatched!! We really enjoyed 

visiting them to watch them grow 
from 10 tiny eggs into 10 fluffy 

chicks! We loved finding out 
about their life cycle and we 

can't wait for them to visit Daisy 
class next week! 


